
 
 

HUNTINGTON PROPERTY OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Minutes from July 18, 2017 
 

Board members: Eaine Burzin, Helene Laby, Diane Sawicki, Shelly Wortman, Randy Sushko  

 Manager: Lori Frezer 

Homeowners: Joel Burzin 

Call to order: 12:30 PM 

Minutes:  Acceptance of June  minutes 

Financial report: Randy – Financials look good. 

Landscaping: Diane  Any issues as a result of the hurricane trim has been corrected and the community 

is Hurricane ready.   

We have not shaped the carrot wood trees  (trees shaped like lollipops).  We will however monitor their 

growth.  Upon the homeowners request we will remove the trees at no cost but will not provide any 

replacement.   

Pool: Shelly has ordered four umbrellas for the Huntington pool.   

WCA: Diane   You should be receiving the WCA monthly report. If not please give the WCA your e mail 

address.  Please make sure that you have pictures of the front of your property before the Comcast 

installation starts. 

New business:  Elaine has asked Bryan (WCA manager) to look into the removal or replacement of the 

stop/speed limit sign , and to ask the club to trim the hedges by the golf cart path as you enter 

Huntington.   

Adjournment: 1:05 PM 

  

Next meeting: Tuesday September 12, 2017 at 4: 00 PM 

Respectfully submitted by: Diane Sawicki 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO WATCH YOUR SPEED, 29mph. 

 


